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PENNSYLVANIA BUSINESS EDUCATION ASSOCIATION

PO Box 15, Newtown, Pennsylvania 18940    www.PBEA.info
February 3, 2018
To Whom It May Concern

SUBJECT:  SHOWCASE YOUR PRODUCTS TO 150+ PBEA MEMBERS

The Pennsylvania Business Education Association (PBEA) would like to invite you to showcase your product at the annual conference on November 15th and 16th, 2017 at the Holiday Inn-Harrisburg in Grantville, PA.  This is an excellent opportunity to get your merchandise in front of business and technology educators from Pennsylvania’s public school, colleges and technical institutions.

We are also looking for sponsors for coffee breaks, and donations of gifts to be auctioned.  Being a sponsor allows you to get your company’s name in the spotlight with business educators.

Enclosed is a vendor's registration form for the conference, applications for the sponsorship events, information for listing your Internet address as a link on the PBEA web site, and a program ad form.  If you are not able to attend the conference, we would gladly accept any donations of promotional items for our welcome package or products for our Scholarship Auction.

If you have any questions regarding the conference, please contact me via school email at ksnyder@southerntioga.org. Thank you for supporting PBEA and making a difference in business education.

Sincerely

Kristin Snyder
Kristin Snyder, PBEA Exhibits Chairperson

Enclosure

